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March 4, 2021 
  
Dear Yorktown School Community, 
  
 
The District was informed of a positive case of COVID-19 at Mohansic School.  Contact tracing 
and quarantines were necessary in this case.  Each person who is required to quarantine has 
already been notified.   
  
Enjoy the remainder of the day.   
 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
  
Dr. Hattar 
  
 
 
 
 


